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        Parish Councillors 

Phil Welch - 01625 861261 

Kathy Doyle - 01625 861691 

Dave Clarke - 07940 916539 

Vicki Irlam - 07787 103311 

   John Hehir - 07870 555789 

   Katy McAinsh - 07785 613859 

   Cathryn Ruddock - 07971 281692 

   Sam Gunter - 07711 531260 

   

Contact Details for the Parish Council   

Shareen Worthington (Parish Clerk)                        

1 Woodlands End                                      

Chelford                                                           

Macclesfield  

SK11 9BF                                               

Email: council@overpeover.com                    

Tel: 01625 861101 (Usual hours are 

Tuesdays and Fridays 10.30am - 3pm) 

We were deeply saddened by the death of Her 
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II last month. Her Majesty 
was Britain’s longest reigning monarch and devoted 
her whole life to the country she loved.  

Rest in peace. 

 



Jo Munro – New Principal at Peover Superior Endowed Primary School 

I am delighted to have been appointed as the new Principal at Peover Superior Primary School and feel extremely 
honoured and privileged to have been chosen to continue to build upon the success the school has already 
achieved.  Peover Superior is a wonderful school in which to start my headship journey and the staff and children are 
an absolute delight to work with. As the new principal I will strive to create the best education for the Peover children, 
as well as be a valued member of the local committee. 

Peover Superior Primary School Open Days For Reception 2023 
We are pleased to announce two open days for all prospective parents of children looking to join our Reception class 
in September 2023. The open days will be held on Thursday 20th October and Thursday 24

th
 November from 

9:30am to 11:00am and also 1:30pm to 3:00pm.  
 
Parents will be given a guided tour around our school by members of Student Leadership Team. You are welcome to 
attend either of these dates within the times specified, no pre-booking required. 
 
As well as the above open days we have a number of tours available which will be led by the Principal, Mrs Munro. 
These are bookable dates and limited in number of parents attending each session. These tours are available on the 
following dates: Thursday 29th September 2:30pm, Monday 10th October at 11am and Tuesday 18th October 
11am . Please email Janet at admin@peoversuperior.cheshire.sch.uk to book onto a session. 

Outside Shelter 

We are applying for lottery funding to improve our site for the benefit of pupils and the local community. In order to 
improve our chances of winning the bid, we must demonstrate we have consulted different stakeholders, prove there 
is a need and demonstrate the improvements have the potential to enrich the lives of local people. We would like the 
funding to be used to build an outside shelter on the school grounds. This could be used not only by pupils of our 
school, but by members of the local community who wish to use our grounds to run any outside activities e.g. 
football, netball,  keep fit, walking groups. 

Your answers will be used to support our application, thank you  

mailto:admin@peoversuperior.cheshire.sch.uk


 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Would you like to help reduce speeding through the village? If you can spare a few hours each month 

then join our Community Speed Watch programme. 

We are looking for volunteers to monitor the speed of cars driving through the village. All equipment 

and training is provided. If you wish to get involved then please email the parish clerk at 

council@overpeover.com 

For further details on the Community Speed Watch programme, please contact Councillor Dave Clarke 

on 07940 916539 or clarke.david66@yahoo.co.uk 

St Lawrence Church - Dates for your diary 

 CHRISTMAS FAIR   November 26th  2 pm  Teas, Stalls and ......Father Christmas! 

9 LESSONS and CAROLS    December 11th  6.30 pm  

CHRISTMAS DAY SERVICE  St Lawrence Church  9.30 am  

W.I. VILLAGE SHOW 

Early in September the W.I. organized another Over Peover Village Show. It was very well supported 
and was a resounding success. There were entries in all of the 42 Classes and the quality of the 
exhibits was to an exceptional standard. 

As well as the very popular “Garden” section including flowers, fruits and vegetables, there were classes 
for home produce, handicrafts, photography and paintings – and “Men Only” and “Childrens” Sections. 

During the afternoon the W.I. ladies provided tea and cakes for all of those who had come to view the 
exhibits and see the results of the judging. 

Well done to the Members of the W.I. for their hard work in organising and staging this wonderful village 
event. 



 

          Village information and events can be found at www.overpeover.com        

         or on our Facebook page www.facebook.com/Overpeover 

 


